ACCR APOSTOLATE VISION

To see the restoration of all the Gifts of the Holy Spirit as a normal part of Catholic Church life,
and lead people into a personal relationship with Jesus Christ as Lord and Saviour,

and develop the fullness of the Holy Spirit in the lives of all believers.
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Merry Christmas

“For to us a child is born, to us a son is given; and the government shall be upon
his shoulder, and his name shall be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God,
Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.” — Isaiah 9:6

A Message from Deidre, ACCR Chairperson
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Jesus Christ,

The service group, Mike Lobo, Anil Baptist, Engelbert Dsouza, Fr Rory and myself, wish you
all a happy and blessed Christmas and New Year.

Thank you all for what you have done to support our activities, and to serve God and his


http://www.catholiccharismatic.org.nz/
mailto:aucklandccr@gmail.com

people this year. After a good start to the year life has become very unpredictable but prayer
groups have continued to meet regularly through Zoom or other forms of social media.

We haven’t sent out newsletters since September as Whatsapp and quick emails have
become the best way to circulate information during these times.

Please note: The CharisNZ Conference has been postponed indefinitely until the committee
can see what 2022 brings.

NSWCCR has a Retreat January 29-30, free online. See attached flyer.
Some people asked for a link for the Healing of the Family Tree mass by Fr Vella on

November 7. Here it is.
https://youtu.be/Q3g4pmM2P30

The service group are taking a well-deserved break until February, while we reflect on what
the Holy Spirit is saying to us, but please email us any ideas you would like us to pray about
for 2022.

Please continue to keep all members of the Renewal in your prayers.

Wishing you and your families a blessed and safe Christmas and New Year,

Deidre.

Link for the latest CHARIS magazine, now only online
https://mailchi.mp/charis.international/charis-magazine-news-n-03

Attached is the NSW CCR newsletter. Good articles for holiday reading.

Prayer groups: Some groups will be in recess over the Christmas holidays. See website for
contact details. http://www.catholiccharismatic.org.nz
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